
KITSAP Aircraft 
Radio Control Society 

 
 
 
 

Monthly Meeting: Dec 10, 2019 
 
Call to Order – 7:00  pm 
 
Introduction of new members and/or visitors 
   
   
 
Reading of the minutes 
   Approved 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
   Approved 
 
General Announcements  
     The PACNORWEST EXPO will be held in Monroe, WA, at the WA State Fairgrounds on 
25-26 Jan. 
     The McMinnville Swap Meet will be held at a new venue on 14 Mar.  The location will be at 
the Yamhill Valley Heritage Museum, 11275 SW Durham Ln., McMinnville, OR, just off Hwy 
18. 
     With the delay in the membership renewal, everyone will have until 30 Jan to renew their 
membership.  The gate combination will be changed on 31 Jan. 
     The draft LOA between the Club and the KCPD was provided for review on 2 Dec.  It’ll be 
reviewed by their lawyers and hopefully back to the Club in Jan.   
     
Safety  
   Watch out for low flying manned aircraft.   
    
First Saturdays Flying Events - Results 
 
 
Events 
 
 
Head Flight Instructor 
    
 
Membership Drive  
   Membership applications/renewals will be handed out at the Dec meeting.  I’ll have the hall 
open approximately 6pm for early registration.  
 
 



 
 

 

Indoor flying/Schools 
  It is held at the Marcus Whitman Middle School on Fridays, from 6pm – 9pm.   
 
 
Field Maintenance 
     Arno will deliver the brush hog to KC after Thanksgiving.  I’ll commence the mowing as 
weather permits.  I’ll send out a notice I’m planning to be at the field.  This would mean that 
flying would need to be curtailed for 1-3 hours while I mow the North end. 
        
 
Publicity 
   None 
 
**Open Shop Schedule 
    Thank you Paul for the fiberglass demonstration last month.  It was an invaluable skill for  
modeler’s to know.  Thanks Paul.   
    There will not be an open shop in Dec. 
     
 
Old Business      
   
 
New Business 
    The Club Officers were elected during the meeting.  A motion was passed and approved to re-
elect the current Officers.  The President is K.C. Patton, Vice-President is Duane Barrett and the 
Treasurer is Floyd Dunaway.     
    Pass ballot slips around for the ‘Arc of the Year’.  The awardee will be announced during the 
January meeting. 
         
    
Any Questions, Concerns or General Comments from the Membership 
    None 
 
Show and Tell 
   Gift exchange.      
     
25 Cent Drawing 
   Fred Philipsen was the winner.  Since he was not present, the award will be carried over to the 
January meeting. 
 
MERRY CHRISTMAS EVERYONE! 
 
Adjourn – 7:45 pm 


